
Sportsplex 
Closed 

Due to the Provincial lock-
down and stay at home     

order, the  Sportsplex was 
closed for the season as of 

Saturday, April 3, 2021.                

We are looking forward to 
the 2021/2022 season  

which is planned to begin                              
November 1, 2021.  

We are now Accepting Resumes for the  
2021 Summer Student Positions                                    

DEADLINE: Friday, May 14, 2021 
Positions include: Park Maintenance Labourer, 

Office Administrative Assistant,                             
Museum/Lending Library Assistant and               

multiple Recreational Activities Counsellors                                                                                                                                                                                        
All positions are pending funding approval. 

Visit www.echobay.ca for more details if you are                   
interested in applying! 

Registration is now open  

Due to Covid-19 our programs will be skill based this             
season. If regulations permit, Trisha will help to schedule 
exhibition games if teams are interested. Registration can 

be completed online at www.echobay.ca or in-person. 
Registrations forms can be printed from the website or 

obtained by contacting the office (705)248-2441.      
Completed forms and payment can be dropped off 

through the door slot.            

 

Echo Bay 4Sale is                    

CANCELLED  

Echo Bay 4Sale brings 
many people together all 
at once including a large           
number from outside the              

community. Please               
understand that this was a 
hard decision to make as 
we know the community 

looks forward to this each 
year, however our                         

#1 priority is to keep our               
community safe. 

Summer Camp planning has begun!             
We are looking at  having 8 themed 1/2 day camps. The morn-

ing camps will be geared for campers 5-9 yrs. And the after-
noon camps will be geared to campers 9 yrs.+  More infor-

mation will be available soon.  

The Swim Program is cancelled for 2021   

Easter Activities                                                                                                                                             

We hope everyone had a Safe and Happy Easter!                                                                               

From the feedback that was received the “You’ve Been EGGED” activity 

was fun for all who were “Egged” and also those doing the egging!                                                                     

The winners of  the Easter baskets for the participants in the scavenger hunt were 

Maddy Jarrell, Hayli Melcher, Richard, Cayden Jarrell and Talin Andretta. 

We will be hosting an online Silent Auction!                                  
We hope to have all items (Commercial sized inflatables, carnival items, generators etc.) 

posted on our website www.echobay.ca by end of day Wednesday, April 14, 2021. Each item 
listed will be numbered and will have a minimum bid amount, along with description details 
of the item. All bids are to be emailed to tdaynard@ontera.net. Please include item number 

and bid amount for each item you are interested in. Bidding will close Thursday, MAY 13, 
2021 AT 5PM. The highest bidder on each item will be contacted regarding their successful 
bid. Please note: A social distanced pick up for items  at the Sportsplex will be arranged and 

the successful bidder will be responsible for loading their items. Delivery is not available. 


